
Squaw Valley Public Service District 
Notice of Public Hearings  

Tuesday, January 30, 2018 (1st Public Hearing) and  
Tuesday, February 27, 2018 (2nd Public Hearing) at 
305 Squaw Valley Road, Olympic Valley CA, 96146 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following Public Hearings are called by the Squaw Valley 
Public Service District: 
 

1st PUBLIC HEARING 
 

1st Public Hearing to Introduce Ordinance 2018-01;  
Revised Water Connection Fees  

 
2nd PUBLIC HEARING 

 
2nd Public Hearing to Adopt Ordinance 2018-01; 

 Revised Water Connection Fees  
 
 

 
The Public Hearings will begin at 8:30 a.m. or as soon as the matter may be heard. 
 
 
For more information, call 530-583-4692 
Squaw Valley Public Service District 
 
 
Publish - January 19, 2018 and February 9, 2018 


